
AMPLIFON FOUNDATION PRESENTS ECCOMI!

Milan, 29 October 2020 - Fondazione Amplifon and Cisco are preparing to present the “Eccomi” 
project, conducted in collaboration with the Municipality of Milan and UNEBA.

Thanks to the provision of screens and remote attendance technologies, the guests of 10 Residential 
Healthcare Facilities will be able to talk and feel closer to their loved ones in an easy, intuitive manner.

The project will be presented on Tuesday 3 November at a digital press conference moderated by 
Paola Maria Anelli, vice-editor of TG3.

Contributions to the press conference will be made by: 
• Giuseppe Sala, Mayor of Milan;
• Gabriele Rabaiotti, Councillor for Social and Housing Policies;
• Maria Cristina Ferradini, General Manager Fondazione Amplifon;
• Agostino Santoni, CEO of Cisco Italia;
• Luca Degani, President of UNEBA Lombardia.

Follow us on our social media to find out about the stories and details of the project.
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